
My name is Jennifer Bard. My fascination for the building trades started as a little girl; watching 
my Dad build our family home. It quickly grew into a passion as I began remodeling my own 
home as a young adult (with my Dad’s help of course!). I have been fortunate enough to 
channel that passion into my profession; following a career that has enabled me to work in 
areas that are essential to the industry. I am knowledgeable in various aspects of the building 
processes from new construction to remodels, focusing primarily in the residential sector. I 

enjoy every aspect from the planning of the project to realizing 
the results and all of the details in between! I joined the HBA 3 
years ago and am honored and excited to be this years’ Parade 
of Homes Committee Chair. I look forward to working with the 
committee, builders and members to make this years’ parade 
another success!  

  

 
 


